
 
Council: Tuesday, 8 April 2014 
 
Non-Executive Business Item: Councillor Pauline Coakley Webb 
 
Putting Local Communities First  
 
Council notes the Council's stated motto of 'Putting the Community First'. 
 
Council notes the recent celebrations of the 80th anniversary of the laying of 
the foundation stone of Friern Barnet Library, and congratulates the library on 
the success of its longevity. 
 
Council believes Friern Barnet Community Library should enjoy a long and 
successful future, and therefore suggests that one way of really putting local 
communities first would be to grant the library Trustees a lease long enough 
to ensure they can secure funding to sustain the library's future. 
 
Council therefore requests the relevant commissioning committee after May 
22 to agree a lease long enough to allow the Friern Barnet Community Library 
Trustees to ensure they can continue to serve and put first the local 
community and that they can start planning the 90th anniversary celebrations 
of the library. 

Under Council Procedure Rule, Section 1, Standing Order 23.5: if my item is 
not dealt with by the end of the meeting I ask that it be voted upon at the 
Council meeting. 
 


